
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TO All LIC Policyholders 
 

Our attention is drawn to some messages circulated in social media with our 
Emblem and logo asking policyholders to link their Aadhaar number by 
sending SMS to designated number 
 
LIC of India informs the public and policyholders that no such message has 
been sent by LIC. Also no facility to link Aadhaar number to policies is 
available through SMS in LIC. 
 
As and when LIC will enable linking of Aadhaar number with policies through 
SMS ,our website will be duly updated of this option. 
 
LIC policyholders are cautioned to check with LIC offices before sharing their 
personal information. 
 


